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NOTICE 
Visitor Policy Update  
 
Stockland is committed to providing a safe and healthy workplace for everyone who works with us or 
attends our workplace. We believe that health and safety must always be a business priority, and that we 
all have a personal responsibility for our health, safety and welfare.  
 
As a proactive response to the global outbreak of Covid-19, Stockland has introduced new measures for 
visitors to our office locations. These measures are precautionary and have been introduced in the best 
interests of our staff, business partners, vendors, and guests. 
 
In Victoria, from 11.59pm on Wednesday 8th July, Stage 3 restrictions (stay at home restrictions) 
apply across Melbourne and the shire of Mitchell. During this period Stockland Sales and 
Information Centres in these locations will be closed to the general public. Our experienced sales 
team will remain available for virtual / phone based appointments.  
 
For private inspections appropriate record keeping, hygiene practices and social distancing continue to be 
in place, and in compliance with the, 1 person per 4m2 and 1.5m physical distancing rules set by the Victorian  
Government. Visitors will be asked to wear a face mask during all face to face appointments.  
 
Please note that until further notice, all visitors who meet any of the below criteria will be unable to 
access Stockland office locations: 
 

a) have travelled overseas (including any country) in the last 14 days - all travellers arriving in 
Australia on international flights are required to self-isolate for 14 days as a directive from 
the Federal Government;   
 

b) have been in close contact with someone who has a confirmed case of Covid-19 in the last 
14 days; 
 

c) are experiencing flu like symptoms (fever, cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing) 
 

d) does not have a pre-arranged appointment 
 

e) is a resident living in a defined hotspot postcode. Please be advised that photo ID will be 
required to validate your current address/postcode. We ask that an appointment is arranged 
to be held over the phone if you live in one of the impacted areas. 

 
In such a situation, we ask that you please contact your Stockland representative as soon as possible so 
that alternative arrangements can be made to facilitate your interaction (e.g. phone appointment).  
 
Alternatively, office appointments may be re-scheduled following changes to Government advice.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and attention to this important matter. 


